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November 17, 2017 

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Laura V. King, Chief of Reliability & Resource Planning, Division of Engineering¥ '?j,­
Administrative Closure of Docket No. 20 170228-SU-Application for staff-assisted 
rate case in Polk County by West Lakeland Wastewater, Inc. 

On November 16, 2017, staff received an email from Mr. Smallridge requesting that his 
application for a staff assisted rate case by West Lakeland Wastewater, Inc. be withdrawn, see 
attached. Pursuant to Section 2.07 C.2.d( 4 ), of the Administrative Procedures Manual, staff 
may administratively close dockets which were initiated by the filing of a petition, 
application, notice, complaint or other request in which the applicant, petitioner or complainant 
seeks to withdraw and staff has determined that there are no pending issues that need to be 
addressed by the Commission. Therefore, staff requests that Docket No. 20 170228-SU be 
closed. 

Attachment 



Laura King 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Ms. King, 

Mike Smallridge <mike@fus111c.com> 

Thursday, November 16, 2017 3:45 PM 
Laura King 
West Lakeland Wastewater SARC 

Please allow this email as a request from West Lakeland Wastewater, LLC to withdraw its recently filed request for a 

SARC. 

On behalf of the utility, 

Mike Smallridge 
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